
Sharla Dillon 

From: Lisa Foust 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, June 13, 2017 1 :00 PM 
Michael Donahue 

Cc: Sharla Dillon 
Subject: 16-00074 CallCatchers, Inc. d/b/a FreedomVoice Systems 

Mr. Donahue, 

The last correspondence I have regarding the above filing is from December 7, 2016. The 
email received on that date indicated the company was working on a tax clearance in order to 
complete a dissolution and refile. We did receive the original bond and it has been approved. 

Is it the applicant's intent to pursue the requested certification in Tennessee? If so, please 
submit written notice of such intent to Docket No. 16-00074 to ensure that this matter is not 
administratively closed for inactivity. 

If you have questions I can be reached at 615-770-6886 or via a response to this email. 

Lisa Foust 
Utilities Division 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 
615-770-6886 
lisa.foust@tn.gov 
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